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127 South Utility Relocation TDOT has received all information from the Engineer. The TDOT bid letting is scheduled for August 
2016. 

Safe Routes to Schools Grant The Engineering Department is developing an erosion control plan for the project  and FECS is finalizing 
changes developed by TDOTS comments. TDOT is reviewing the bid document one more time and the 
project will be rebid.

Army Corp Study (No Change)The Army Corp will be analyzing alternatives in preparation of an environmental impact 
statement.

Northwest Connector Phase 3 (No Change)We are waiting on TDOT to approve changes to drive ways and comments on the 
acquisitions. We are acquiring the ROW. The project is scheduled to be let December of 2016.

Northwest Connector Phase 2 All updates have been completed and turned in to TDOT.

Cox Avenue (No change) The City will settle ROW acquisition issues in the coming months.

Airport Box Hangar The building is complete with the exception of the floor painting. All work that remains is outside the 
building. The substantial completion is expected to be mid June.

Downtown Waterlines All services have been moved to the new water line and the contractor is working on the final tie-in at 
Genisis Road.

Downtown Sidewalks The Street Department and the Engineering Department is developing a repair program for this area as 
requested by the Council.

Brookhaven Subdivision and 
Highland Lane Waterline Upgrade

The waterlines are being redesigned in the road to eliminate the need for easements.

Holiday Drive, Lantana Estates and 
Fairyland Acres Waterline 

Replacement

Approximately 300 feet of 6 inch line has been installed on Pine Drive. The Contractor has one crew 
working and plans on bringing in two more crews.

Old Lantana Road, County Seat and 
Southbend Waterline Replacement

(No Change)Plans are being finalized and a schedule is being developed by the Engineer.

Airport Jet A Fuel Pump 
Replacement

The pump is installed and has not been tested. No payment has been made to the contractor.

The Grove Subdivision The road has been paved and the only deficiencies that remain are vegetation and shoulder stone.

Gardens Subdivision Phase        
6 and 7

The water and sewer lines have been accepted by the City.  The asphalt and curb have been installed 
and staff is awaiting drainage issues to be addressed before acceptance of the road is recommended.

Warner Complex Lighting Rehab This Item will be on the Council Agenda for discussion.

Hiking Trails at Centennial Park John Conrad has developed a route and needs direction on whether we acquire easements in the 
direction of Genesis road. He is ready to start building the trails.

Bridges for Trails at Meadow Park The Engineering Department is surveying Meadow Creek for a bridge crossing and acquiring permits for 
the bridges for the Soldiers Beach Trail.
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